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18th November 
Ref: 000149 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Please see information below that we have been asked to share.  
 

Kind regards, 

 
Ms. K Leach            
Headteacher 
 

 

Register to attend the Our Future Family Focus Group 
 
The Our Future project is working with over 30 primary schools and 15 multi -academy 
trusts in Derby, Derbyshire, Nottingham and Nottinghamshire.  On Wednesday 8 
December the project is holding the first of three virtual Family Focus Groups and are 
inviting parents and carers to learn more about the changing world of work and its 
relevance to schooling. This is also an opportunity to share your thoughts on how careers are 
taught in school and how schools can best engage with you on this topic. Our Future are keen 
for parents and carers to understand the work the project is doing and get a variety of 
parent voices. 
 
Our Future delivers a range of career-related learning activities to inspire children and 
help them link the learning they do at school to future jobs and careers. 
 
All parents of primary age children are invited, the session is free to attend and it 
will be held on Wednesday 8 December, 4:30pm-5:30pm. 
 

Please REGISTER HERE and you will receive a zoom link to join on the 8 th. 
 
If you are unable to attend but would still love to share your thoughts, you can do this by 
participating in the survey below. If you would like to be entered into our prize draw to win a 
£50 Amazon voucher please enter your e-mail address at the end of the survey. 
 
Our Future Parent/Carer Survey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/nurturing-and-guiding-your-childs-aspirations-tickets-204970220447
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/OUR_FUTURE_Parent_Carer

